
2019 Road Racing Preferred Numbers Rules 

  

2019 Season Preferred Numbers will be available on January 29th.  Here are the rules: 

1) Only one preferred number per vehicle logbook may be reserved. 

2) Once claimed, a preferred number is reserved for the entire season. 

3) Qualified racers from 2018 will retain their numbers and will be automatically assigned for 2019. 

4) To qualify, more than ½ of the MARRS weekends at Summit Point must have been run in 2018 
with the reserved number for that season. 
        Note: there were 5 MARRS weekends at SP last year, so you must have run in at least 3 to qualify. 

5) All others must use the on-line registration system to claim a number for 2019. 

6) Preferred numbers may be claimed on a first-come, first-served basis (after the automatically 
qualified).  There will be a $25 charge to reserve numbers (per number) not earned automatically 
via the rule in item four above. 

7) The “Late Date” for preferred number registration for 2019 events remains the same as 2018.  If 

you do not register by 11:59 pm on the Monday prior to each event – your reserved number will be 

released for that event and anyone can use it.  It will revert back to your account for any future 

2019 home MARRS weekends. 

 

Please note: due to the combining of some classes into different Run Groups for 2019, we have a 

couple of conflicts for numbers now in the same group (which we cannot have).  Those involved 

will be contacted by their Drivers’ Reps and an alternate number will be assigned to one of them. 


